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Learning together; Achieving together. 
 

23rd April 2025 

Dear Waverton Families,  

Welcome back. I hope you all had a wonderful break. It has been lovely talking to the 

children and hearing about all the fun things they have been doing with you over the 

break. We have been busy in school removing the KS2 cloakrooms to make a new 

workspace and a larger art cupboard as well as moving the PE shed to create some 

extra outside space. 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

Thank you for joining us at our Easter bonnet parade, the children loved performing 

for you. Well done to everyone who decorated a bonnet or an egg. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science Masterclass 

At the end of last term, some of our year 4 children took part in a sustainability 

workshop at Chester Zoo organised by Manchester University. The children worked 

well as team on the tasks and were a credit to our school. Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 



Outdoor Learning 

This term the Reception class will have outdoor learning every Friday afternoon and 

the mornings is timetabled for the KS2 classes. Please send your child in non-uniform 

suitable for outdoor learning on the days listed below and ensure they have a raincoat. 

 
Summer Term Friday AM  Friday PM 

25th April Y4 Reception 

2nd May Y4 Reception 

9th  May Y4 Reception 

16th  May Y6 Reception 

23rd  May Y5 Reception 

Half Term   

6th  June Y6 Reception 

13th  June Y5 Reception 

20th  June Y5 Reception 

27th  June Y3 Reception 

4th  July Y3 Reception 

11th  July Y6 Reception 

 

WOSC 

If you have any messages for school regarding your children, please contact school 

directly via email, rather than through WOSC staff. 

 

Tennis Star 

It was wonderful to hear that Ivy in Y4 continues to be very successful in her tennis 

playing and has been selected to represent Cheshire at the 10U Junior County Cup 

event, which will take place next month.  Good Luck Ivy. 

 

Mini London Marathon  

This year we are taking part in the Mini London Marathon. We will  

run every day next week. Please ensure your child has trainers 

in school each day.  

 

Mrs Cartwright 


